
Week two in 
Raccoon class…

Our focus text of the week is The Odd Egg by Emily Gravett; we 
have some exciting ‘adventure times’ planned for Drawing Club 
across the week. This will provide the children the opportunity for 
independent sentence writing, remembering capital letters, finger 
spaces and a full stop.
This week in maths the children will continue to engage with 
activities that draw attention to the purpose of counting- to find 
out how many objects there are. Counting skills will be applied as 
they identify missing numbers within a sequence and consolidate 
their understanding of the word pattern of number names e.g. teen 
numbers and ‘-ty’ numbers.
On Friday, the children will begin to explore and compare capacity 
using the vocabulary ‘more than/less than, full/half full/empty’. 

Tuesday 23rd April at 2pm is our second parents reading café. It 
really is best if every child has an adult with them to explore the 
variety of tasks. If you are unable to make the session yourself, 
please consider asking another family member if they are free to 
attend instead. Please go to the front office at 2pm.

Ricky Raccoons need to bring a Forest School kit; even when 
the weather warms up, the children still need to have their 
arms and legs covered for safety. 
Rosie Raccoons need to bring an OUTDOOR PE kit including 
trainers/sneakers. Please ensure there are no hoodies.  

As we move into the summer term; there will 
be a daily independent maths and Drawing 

Club activity for the children to complete in 
busy learning. These will be monitored, and 
rewards will be handed out to children who 

complete these regularly. 

Congratulations to 
Hayley

and Louie for 
receiving the

respect star learner 
of the

week in assembly.
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